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Building Your Skills training will take place on Saturday 27th January 2024 from 1.00pm to 5.30pm at Kirkliston Church Centre.  This course is required by youths of the Company Section working towards their President's Badge.  Therefore, they should be in S3 or older.

UNIFORM IS NOT REQUIRED, bring a pen and notebook.

There is no cost for this course.

Registrations for this Course should be sent by e-mail to the Edinburgh, Leith & District Battalion Office 
at office@thebb-edinburgh.org.uk . Please note no refreshments are provided during the Course, therefore attendees must bring their own water bottles/snack if required.

The closing date for entries is Wednesday 10th January 2024, late entries will not be accepted. 

Courses will only go-ahead with 6 or more registered participants.

If you have any Youths who cannot make this date a final course for the session will take place on Saturday 20th April 2024.
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Building Your Skills Training – Saturday 27th January 2024
Please return by e-mail by Wednesday 10th January 2024 
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Signed Captain or Office In Charge ……………………….  Company …………………………..   


e-Mail Address……………………………………… 
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